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GRADES/ASSIGNMENTS NOTIFICATION SETTINGS 

March 21, 2016 Release: 

Grades notifications have been updated to now send notifications for changes to In Progress grades. 

Previously, only changes to final grades were sent. This change affects both the push notifications for 

Mobile Portal apps on IOS and Android  and the web portal notifications. 

Additionally, on the web portal, parents and students now have the option of setting thresholds for 

notifications. When a threshold is selected by the user, only notifications for scores (assignments) and 

posted grades that fall below the selected percentage will be sent. 

Threshold updates are not available for Mobile Portal apps. It will be available in a future update. 
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